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Primary 5 Newsletter
Term 1: August – October 2019
	Welcome to Primary 5! We will be getting back into the swing of things with lots of fun activities!
Literacy: We will extend our knowledge of spelling patterns and grammar rules in our literacy lessons. Our handwriting will become even more beautiful through our continuous cursive programme. Big writing will explore writing imaginative stories and we will use our VCOP skills to make these even more exciting! We will continue our Bug Club reading programme and will also be reading the fabulous David Walliams novel Ratburger which will give us a focus for our Health and Wellbeing programme. Bug Club books will be allocated online for enjoying at home. 
Maths: Our maths and numeracy focus this term will extend our knowledge of place value, adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing as well as rounding. In the Discovery Zone we will be drawing graphs to showcase our results. We will participate in games based learning as well as written and spoken tasks. 

STEM: In the Discovery Zone we will learn about the forces of gravity, electrostatic energy and friction. We will participate in a variety of STEM challenges and experiments to extend our thinking.  

P.E: We will join in with team games, play netball and work on our gymnastic skills. We will also participate in a daily Fit 15. 

RME: We will develop our learning with a focus on caring, happiness and trust using stories from world religions to explore these areas. 
French: We will progress our vocabulary by extending our knowledge of classroom instructions and numbers. C’est Magnifique!
Rights Respecting School: Our school journey continues towards this important award this session. August focus: Article 2 (non-discrimination). September focus: Article 8 (Protection of identity), Article 12 (Respect for the views of the child). October focus: Article 42 (knowledge of rights). We will learn about these in assembly and through class discussion and activities. 

	Reminders 

	Gym Days are a Tuesday and a Thursday. 
	Assembly is on a Monday and a Friday. 
	Homework will be issued on a Monday and should be completed by a Friday (beginning 2.9.19)

	Please contact me through the school office for any concerns or queries. I’m looking forward to working with you this year!  Lorraine Hogg.
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